
Rotary District 7505 e-Club 

May 11, 2020 

                                                                     Minutes 

 

                   Present:                                                            Nicole Walstein-Treasurer 

                                                                                              Dave Winter-Secretary 

                                                                                              Manuel Nunez 

                                                                                              Jerry Clark 

The meeting was called to order at 8:05 P.M. by Treasurer Nicole Walstein. 

Nicole advised that Pres V is moving forward on having guests participate at meetings. 

Jerry agreed and said topics should be of interest to all. He said it could be discussed further at 
the next meeting. Jerry suggested that Pres V be responsible for the first guest. 

Motion by Nicole, second by Jerry to approve the minutes of April 27, 2020. Motion approved 
unanimously. 

Motion by Jerry, second by Dave to approve the Treasurer’s Report. Motion approved 
unanimously. 
 
There was then general discussion regarding the COVID pandemic, as this has been a number 
one issue for everyone and also a prime focus right now in Rotary. 

Dave advised that Collier County had opened the beaches and that restaurants are opening 
with all staff wearing masks. 

Manny said he would be working from home until June 4 and that Mercer County continued to 
have significant numbers of cases. 

Nicole said she was back to working a 40-hour work week. 

Jerry said that elective surgery was still forbidden. 

Jerry suggested that everyone should continue to be smart and act responsibly. 
 
Jerry then advised that there was no response from the District Governor in reference to all the 
documents submitted by Nicole. Jerry commended Nicole for a job well done. 



Jerry asked members where they were in making donations to the RI Foundation. Nicole said 
she made a donation and Dave said Nicole would help him through the process after the 
meeting. Jerry said he would confirm donations for the next meeting. 

On May 18, Jerry is set to meet with the new District Governor and will request a change in the 
Assistant Governor for next year. 

Jerry said he expected an update from Pres. V on the ongoing Grant Application. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 P.M. 

                                                                                                                                                   

 


